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Dear Chair, Vice-Chair and Committee Members, 

 

I hope  you will support HB 3031 and help cities install more infrastructure within our 

UGBs.  Bend has thousands of vacant lots within its UGB which should be built up 

before we expand our UGB any further.  In particular, the Central Bend District will be 

an important engine for responsible growth once the Hawthorne Bridge is built. 

Sincerely, 

Karon Johnson 

 


